

P.O. Box 387

Manor, TX 78653

Dear Mayor Dr. Christopher Harvey,

This letter represents my official notice of resignation from my board position with the City of Manor Planning and Zoning for Place 7 as the current chair which is to be made final of the 31st day of December 2023.

I regretfully announce this decision due to focusing on my personal development and continuing education that will conflict with the time to be fully vested into P&Z.

It has been with great pleasure to be alongside phenomenal individuals representing the city of Manor, Texas whereas I will always appreciate the experience and knowledge gained during my time here.

Sincerely,

LaKesha Small